
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 On Tuesday, November 17th, the 4th grade GATE students will be going on a 

field trip to the Waco Hall on the Baylor University Campus. The students will be 

attending “ONCE UPON A TIME…MUSICAL STORIES,” the 69th Waco 

Symphony Children’s Concert sponsored by the Waco Symphony Council, Baylor 

University, and Waco Independent School District. We are aware this field trip 

does not take place on their usual GATE day; however, this is an enriching 

experience that the 4th grade students have been participating in for the past 

several years. We want students this year to have the same opportunity. 

Unfortunately, due to limited seating, we have only been able to reserve seats for 

each of the students and GATE teachers. The cost is $1 per student, and we will 

bring a lunch to eat before the concert. Please fill out the bottom part of this 

form and send it and $1 back with your child as soon as possible.   

Thank you, 

      The GATE Teachers 

 

Student Name______________________________ 

_____ Yes, my child has permission to attend the field trip.   

_____ No, my child does not have my permission to attend the trip and will remain                                          

at his/her home campus that day. 

 

 

 

 

Parent Signature_________________________ Phone Number___________ 

_________ My child will need a sack lunch from school. 

 

_______ My child will bring a sack lunch from home. 


